Dr. John Galt
D. R. A. O.
P.O. Box 248
Penticton, B.C.
Canada
V2A 6K3

Dear John:

Your letter of 9/2/81 arrived on 17th. Contents sound good to me. Recently I received a letter from Larkin Kerwin stating VLB had been approved by Council. I'm sure everyone is delighted. While I may flatter myself, I hope my comments were of some assistance in securing this desirable decision. Keep me informed of progress.

I moved into my new solar heated house on 23/12/80. So far, it has been quite pleasant. However, proof of performance will be next winter.

Best wishes,

Grote Reber